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Thank you very much for choosing Isahaya product and we appreciate your business.

This letter serves as formal notification of changing mounted capacitors of following Part.

It has been difficult to obtain the ceramic capacitors worldwide, and it has become to the situation that we
are endanger to continue our production.

As a measure to continue production, we would like to make a change to relatively obtainable small-sized
ceramic capacitor.

We appreciate your understanding and kind support.

1. Product Part Number
VLA517-01R
2. Changes-table
Electric
Capacitor | Substrate Internal External . characteristic
Spec Part Number : . - . . marking
size material circuit dimensions spec value
reliability level
Current VLAS517-01R 1608,2012
No No No Part number No difference
difference | difference | difference change
After change VLAS17-11R 1005
1. FOEBER EMREAASR TR, Hi1608. 2012851005, BBFBAEM.
2. THE, BSFEHBCA-11R.
3. Charactristic comparison
Since the circuit configuration and parts placement are almost the same as the current product, there is
no difference in the electrical characteristic specification value.
The reliability level is also the same.
4. Others
Please let us know if you would like samples. We will provide up to 6 pcs for free of charge.
5. Schedule

The last day to accept orders for current product (VLA517-01R): November 30, 2018
The last day of production of the current product (VLA517-01R): End of March 2019

The starting day to accept new product (VLA517-11R): December 1%, 2018

Please note if we do not hear from you by November 30t", 2018, we deem your acceptance of the above.
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